Subject: Re: Include option for specific package
Posted by tojocky on Thu, 11 Jun 2009 19:02:07 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

luzr wrote on Thu, 11 June 2009 20:13
Packages are designed to be uncoupled from actual host (either platform or even development
computer), that is why adding any paths to package definition is definitely not a good idea.

Mirek

Hello Mirek!

But if is a wrapper package for a speciffic lib (example xIslib) and this speciffic lib is ported in
wrapper package (sub directory) | thing that it is sense. This lib can be cross-os too and can be
uncoupled from actual host. It Is sense because it is not need to modify include prepocesors
(correct from #include <header.h> to #include "header.h").

Another method is to add an wizard to import package (files in project) with option correct include
tags.

Best idea | thing that need add both methods!
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